
 

 

10 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Safe Drive Stay Alive 

 

On Wednesday 6 December, Year 12 will be watching the Safe Drive Stay Alive presentation.  

 

Safe Drive Stay Alive is created by West Sussex County Council, Sussex Police and West Sussex Fire and 

Rescue.  It is an innovative education project, exploring the circumstances and consequences of a road 

traffic collision.  Aimed at 16 to 18 year olds in West Sussex, a film of a crash in the local area has been 

specially prepared, with roads and hospitals familiar to local students.  As the drama unfolds and the 

emergency services arrive on the scene, the faces on film pause and speak to the viewers about their 

experiences, the reactions of the driver and passengers, the medical implications and how seeing such 

trauma affects them personally. 

 

We will be with the students during the presentation and are available to support if necessary as we 

experience this emotional story.  Previous students have commented on how powerful and useful the 

film is, making many think about the importance of road safety and being a safe driver.  

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Lisa Shadbolt 

Sixth Form Manager 


